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St. Mark of Highlands Ranch, 1498 

9905 Foothills Canyon Blvd 

Highlands Ranch, CO 80129 

www.knights1498.org 

The next regular meeting is Thursday, December 1
st
, 2016 at St. Mark Catholic Church at 

7:00 PM, preceded by our council leading the Rosary in church (all Parishioners invited). 

 

_____________________________________________________________________________

Upcoming Events: 
--Saturday, November 5

th
, our council is hosting a 2

nd
 and 3

rd
 Degree-11:30 for registration; 11:45 

Antechamber gathering; 12 noon- 2
nd

 Degree followed by the 3
rd

 Degree. Please plan to attend and 

support our GK! Lots of help is needed. 

 

--Saturday, November 12th- The K of C State Youth Soccer challenge will be held at Holy Cross Parish 

in Thornton (contact Bradley Scott to help: Bradley@thescotts.com ) 

 

-Sunday, November 13th- Corporate Mass at 10 AM:  the weekend of Veterans’ Day.  4th Degree Sir 
Knights should wear social regalia (tuxes with social baldric).  Council members are encouraged to 
wear council shirts.  Fr. Frank would like Knights and their families to all sit together in the pews 
north of the altar for this Mass. 
 
--Monday, November 14

th
-, Deacon Ed is requesting help load 400 meals at 6 PM for the Military 

Outreach Ministry (MOM.  He requests we wear our Knight council shirts for a photo session 

afterwards. 

 

--November 18-19
th

- church parking lot expansion project using gravel (contact Bernie Kuta to 

volunteer- 

daddyshands@hotmail.com  
 

--Sunday, November 20th:  Next Pancake Breakfast planned after 8:00 AM Mass; contact Rusty Hogan 

to volunteer: 303-885-4925 or Rustyhogan@remax.net ; show time: 7:00 AM. 

 

--Sunday, November 20th: “Fallen Knights and Wives” Memorial Mass at the 10 AM Mass.  We are 
encouraged to all to sit together with family and spouses in the North pews. 
 

--November 21st (Monday)-next Council Planning Meeting (7-8 PM) 

 

 

KNIGHTLY NEWS  
N O V E M B E R  3 R D ,  2 0 1 6  N E W S L E T T E R  O F  T H E  K N I G H T S  O F  C O L U M B U S ,  

C O U N C I L  1 4 9 8  

V O L U M E  2 ,  N U M B E R  2 6  
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--Saturday, December 3rd- The Highlands Ranch Celebration at the Highlands Ranch Mansion will 

need our council’s support on December 3
rd

 from 10am-3 pm (serving hot chocolate). 

 

--Thursday, December 8
th

-. Masses of Immaculate Conception and National Night of Prayer for Life 

after the Immaculate Conception 7 PM Mass for 1-2 hours. 

 

--December 9
th

, 10
th

 and 11
th

: Midyear Meeting at Denver Crown Plaza; (GK, DGK, FinSec, 

Membership & Program Directors encouraged to attend) 

 

-- Saturday. December 17
th

 from 5-9 PM -Council Advent Party will occur at the Sacred Heart Retreat 

House in Sedalia from 5-9 PM.   

 

****A Go Fund Me account was created for The Bowers Family online at: www.gofundme.com     

 

              Please stay current with Council Events at http://knights1498.org   

_____________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Meeting Minutes, November 3rd, 2016 

 

Roll of Officers 

Chaplain – present 

Grand Knight –present 

Deputy Grand Knight –present 

Chancellor –present 

Recorder -present 

Financial Secretary- present 

Treasurer – present 

Lecturer – present 

Advocate –present 

Warden –present 

Inside Guard – present 

Outside Guard –excused 

Trustee 3 Year – unfilled for 2016-17 Fraternal Year 

Trustee 2 Year – present 

Trustee 1 Year –excused 

Grand Knight’s Report –GK Tim Mosholder:  

- Big “thank you” to all who helped make our beloved brother, Rich Bowers funeral dignified. Thanks 

to volunteers that helped with rosary services, the Friday over-night vigil, meal support and color guard 

support. 

- A Go Fund Me account was created for The Bowers Family online at: www.gofundme.com     

- Major Degree on Saturday, November 5
th

 (We will need lots of help from 8am to 8pm) -This Saturday, 

November 5
th

, our council is hosting a 2
nd

 and 3
rd

 Degree.  We have 20-30 candidates, including 

Knights from Light of the World council.  The “Country Store” will be present at 8 am; 10-11:30 for 

registration; 11:45 Antechamber gathering; 12 noon- 2
nd

 Degree followed by the 3
rd

 Degree. 

http://knights1498.org/


 

 

-- Midyear Meeting at Denver Crown Plaza, December 9th, 10th, 11
th

 (GK, DGK, FinSec, Membership 

& Program Directors encouraged to attend) 

 

 

-The minutes of preceding meeting were:   
Approved as published.  

 

Recognition of New Members:  GK Tim recognized our newest members: Steven Davis, Rex Rhinehart, 

Brian Green, and Will Johnson. These Gentlemen, stood, one at a time, and told the council a little about 

themselves. 

 

Pennies for Heaven:  collected 
 

Chaplain’s Report – (Fr. Frank):  (1.) St. Mark will participate in the National Night of Prayer for Life 

on Dec 8th after the Immaculate Conception 7 PM Mass for 1-2 hours. (2.) Fr. Frank gave a summary of 

the recent Bishop’s Conference in Colorado Springs featuring Cardinal Dolan from NY as the primary 

speaker. 

 

Correspondence:  (1.) a thank-you note was read from Kayla and Ryan Spor, regarding our council’s 

contribution to their Focus Ministry (Fellowship of Catholic University Students).  They included their 

most recent newsletter in the correspondence.  (2.) We received a post-card thank-you note from Phyllis 

Rogers, walk Chair for the Denver Hydrocephalus Organization, thanking Terry Sandrock and our council 

members who cooked hot dogs at the recent walk fund-raiser (as well as for our financial contribution). 

(3.) A thank you note from the Bowers Family was read; thanking our Council for the Chalice presented 

them for Rich’s passing.   

 

Notices of Application/Membership Director: (Chet Elder): A vote took place at our last planning 

meeting on November 21st by 8 council members to accept new members and transfers.  All eight votes 

passed for: Steven Davis, Dale Estes, James Long, Rex Rhinehart, Brian Green, Will Johnson, John 

Delmez and Deacon Isidro Saenz.  Patrick Meleney, St. Mark’s youth director also filled out a form 100 

and Chet made a motion to accept him as a candidate.  The motion was seconded by John Wheeler and 

our council voted unanimously to accept Patrick. 

 

Report of the Ceremonials (Keith Lowry): Our next First Degree will be held on January 5
th

 before the 

Business Meeting. 

 

Report of Auditors and Trustees: (Robert Wilson, Bernie Kuta ): no report 

 

Field Agent’s Report: (welcome back Jayme Sanford!!): Jayme passed out a handout on the K of C free 

Accidental Death Policy for Knights and our spouses.  He also told us that all investment managers for 

the Order are prohibited from investing in companies engaged in any of the following activities: 

Embryonic Stem Cell Research, Human Cloning, Pornography, Abortifacient, Contraception and For 

Profit Health Care. 

 

Treasurer’s Report (Bruce Allen): (1.) Bruce requests that any council member accepting checks for 

different council functions be sure and have the checks made out to K of C 1498 ONLY and NOT to 



 

 

simply K of C, as the check cannot be accepted. (2.) An Angel fund Request for $2500 was made in 

October and was approved after the Angel Fund Committee voted in favor of the request. 

 

Treasurer’s Report for 09/30/2016 

By Account 

 Bof W Checking     $46,247.72 

            B of W Savings         18,567.18 

 BofW Gala checking      100.00 

Prepaid Costco Debit Card         281.27 

Prepaid King Soopers Debit Card 401.66 

                                                _________ 

Bank of the West                 $   65,597.83 

 

Restricted Funds 

  Excess Retreat Profits: Seminarian Support    $182.22 

 Pennies from Heaven:                                        729.48 

 Chili Cook-off:    (Seminarian Support)         1,185.47 

 Building fund:     1,475.00 

 Unborn        3,500.00 

 Pueblo funds    (Pueblo)         822.82 

 Angel Fund                             18,567.18 

                     _________ 

Total Restricted            $ 26,462.17 

 

Unrestricted      39,135.66 

               _________ 

              $ 65,597.83 

September 2016 

  Revenue        2,273.33 

  Expense       (10,287.91) 

      _________ 

Increase (Decrease) in cash   (8,014.58) 

 

FYTD 

   Revenue                 8,015.69 

   Expense                          15,097.71 

      ________ 

Increase (Decrease) in Cash             $( 7,082.82) 

 

Report Notes: 10/3 Deposit of $6950.00 which includes remainder of peach sales funds 

a/c 3120 Misc Community Donations budget of $6,000 used $3,225 or 53% through 25% of year 

a/c 8520 Gala expenses budget $9,500 used $1,105 or 12% for last years Gala expenses this Sept. 

Some restricted funds that need to be spent-Pueblo & Pennies for Heaven 

**Checks received at Knights events need to be made out to: Knights of Columbus 1498 

 

Treasurer’s Report for 10/31/2016 



 

 

By Account 

 Bof W Checking     $ 52,661.10 

            B of W Savings         16,067.34 

 BofW Gala checking      100.00 

Prepaid Costco Debit Card         281.27 

Prepaid King Soopers Debit Card 401.66 

                                                _________ 

Bank of the West                 $ 69,511.37 

 

Restricted Funds 

  Excess Retreat Profits: Seminarian Support    $182.22 

 Pennies from Heaven:                                        729.48 

 Chili Cook-off:    (Seminarian Support)         1,185.47 

 Building fund:     1,475.00 

 Unborn        3,500.00 

 Pueblo funds    (Pueblo)         822.82 

 Angel Fund                             16,067.34 

                     _________ 

Total Restricted            $ 23,962.33 

 

Unrestricted      45,549.04 

               _________ 

              $ 69,511.37 

October 2016 

  Revenue       6950.16 

  Expense       (3,036.62) 

      _________ 

Increase (Decrease) in cash   3,913.62 

 

FYTD 

   Revenue                14,965.85 

   Expense                          (18,134.33) 

      ________ 

Increase (Decrease) in Cash             $( 3,168.48) 

 

 

Financial Secretary’s Report (John Joseph): John was welcomed by GK Mosholder and congratulated 

for his being appointed Financial Secretary by Supreme Knight, Carl Anderson! 

Report of Receipts - Transaction Details (Nov. 7th, 2016) 
ST MARK HIGHLANDS RANCH CO 1498 
HIGHLANDS RANCH, CO 
Page 1 of 
2 
November 07, 2016 
Member/Payor 
Account: Sub Account Event Amount 
Receipt # 
Check # Receipt Date Description 



 

 

Batch: 177 Date Processed: 10-23-2016 
Mr Todd A Pedretti 
Assessments: Dues 50.00 
1362 10-17-2016 
4653 

Batch 177 Total: 50.00 
Batch: 180 Date Processed: 10-30-2016 
Keith G Lowry 
Activities Chili Cookoff Check # 4970 From Bernie Kuta 30.00 
1365 10-30-2016 
Mr John C Whattam 
Activities Peach Sales Check # 7267 From Harold More 35.00 
1366 10-30-2016 

Batch 180 Total: 65.00 
Batch: 181 Date Processed: 10-30-2016 
1368 10-15-2016 Keith G Lowry 
Activities Chili Cookoff Donations for Beer and Wine 117.00 
Activities Chili Cookoff Entry Fees and Attendee Donations 695.00 
Exclusive of the $50.00 Starter Cash 

Batch 181 Total: 812.00 
Batch: 182 Date Processed: 11-07-2016 
Mr John C Whattam 
Activities Peach Sales Check 3759 From Christopher Doehler 70.00 
1369 10-25-2015 
3759 

Batch 182 Total: 70.00 
Grand Total of Report of Receipts: 997.00 
 

Report of Vouchers (Nov. 7th, 2016) 
Member/Payee / Address 
Account: Sub Account Amount 
Voucher # 
Check # Voucher Date Event Description 
Batch: 43 Date Processed: 10-04-2016 
239 10-04-2016  
Council Relief Fund 400.00 
Council Angel Fund 2,500.00 
2,900.00 

Batch 43 Total: 2,900.00 
Batch: 44 Date Processed: 10-30-2016 
240 10-30-2016 Mr Bruce M Allen 
1654 Mountain Maple Ave / Highlands Ranch, CO 80129-5439 
Church Activities Propane for Grills 3 tank Exchanges and 103.91 
1 new Tank 
St Mark Power Brunch (Ministry 
Fair) 
Church Activities Pankcake Breakfast - Bread /Raisin 15.25 
Bread 
Breakfast 
Church Activities St Mark Power Brunch (Ministry Brats, PATF, Lemonade 188.70 
Fair) 
307.86 

Batch 44 Total: 307.8 
Grand Total of Report of Vouchers: 3,207.86 



 

 

 

 

 

 
Lecturers Report (Good of the Order) – (Christopher Harden) –Chris gave an excellent talk regarding Catholic  

Answers- “St. Augustine and his Confessions” and how we can take our Catholic faith to others- sharing it with the 

world. 
 

Report of Service Program Committees: 

Committee Chair – (Dan Lazzeri) 

Church Director: Dan Timmerman- (On the road): 
(1.) ‘Keep Christ in Christmas” card sales will be soon announced in the bulletin along with goods offered  

After Masses.  Please contact Dan at (720)323-0124 or at dtatetst@gmail.com if you are willing to serve  

on the “Keep Christ in Christmas” committee or have suggestions. 

(2.) There will be a Rosary at 6:30 PM before the December council meeting.  The parish is invited to 

 Join the Knights as we pray the Rosary at the beginning of Advent.  Please plan to attend; bring family  

and friends and spend time during this very busy Advent season praying the Rosary. 

 

Youth – Bradley Scott –(report thru Dan)All volunteers need to take SET training (ANYONE DEALING  

WITH OUR YOUTH!) 

The State Youth Soccer challenge will be held on November 12
th

 at Holy Cross Parish in Thornton. 
 

Community: Ben Mottinger: (Report Thru Dan)-Ben is working on a plan to start the Tootsie Roll Campaign)-  

different from years past (and delayed so far).  The drive will be enhanced with a raffle. 

Council Director- Rusty Hogan-(report thru Dan) Our next pancake breakfast will be held on November 20
th 

after the 8 AM Mass. Please contact him to volunteer.
 

Pro-life: (Peter Hjelmstad): (report thru Dan) :The Bishop’s Respect Life Dinner was held on October 17
th

; 

 Our council was well represented.   

Our Sanctity of Life Commemoration this year will not use flag,s but will be replaced by small crosses which  

will either be constructed or ordered from a store. 

Family Director: (Kurt Haneke): There will be no “First Saturday” supper in November or December; the  

October supper did not take place, either, due to the Chili Cook-off.   The “Power Lunch” after the 10 AM Mass  

on October 16
th

, following the Ministry Fair, went well; Bruce Allen reported that our council fed roughly  

180-190 parishioners at about $2.50/head.  There was some meat left over that our council paid for (as well as  

2 propane tanks) for a total cost of $550. 

mailto:dtatetst@gmail.com


 

 

-on December 17
th

 from 5-9, our Council Advent Party will occur at the Sacred Heart Retreat House in Sedalia  

from 5-9 PM.  A Mass will be celebrated first, followed by the dinner which will feature turkey as well as side  

dishes,  provided by attendees.   

-The Highlands Ranch Celebration at the Highlands Ranch Mansion will need our council’s support on  

December 3
rd

 from 10am-3 pm. 

Report of the Standing Committee: no report. 

Chili Cook-off Report :( Keith Lowry): our attendance this year was less than last, but we had a fairly good  

Showing- tied in with the Stewardship Fair.  There were 10 Chili entries with the tops 3 chili recipes awarded.   

Lisa Kuta won the top award followed by John Park’s and Keith’s chilies.  The monies raised will go to  

Supporting our Seminarians.  $940 was brought in with $160 in expenses.  Next Year’s Stewardship Fair will  

Take place on the weekends of Sept. 30
th

/October 1
st
 and October 7

th
 and 8

th
. (Per Fr. Quezada). 

Unfinished Business:  
(1.)This year’s Gala: this year’s Gala/Fundraiser will occur on February 18

th
 at the Denver Marriott South Park  

Meadows facility.  Please consider volunteering to be on the Gala Committee! 

(2.)Bruce Allen made a motion for our council to donate $250 to the Discovery Job Network-an 

 organization sponsored by St. Thomas More Parish which is a non-profit, faith-based employment service  

which utilizes church and community resources to find meaningful employment, coaching for resume 

Writing and one-to-one career coaching. Seconded by Bernie Kuta. The motion was passed unanimously with  

no discussion. 

(3.).Bernie Kuta: proposed a gravel project on Nov 18 and 19 (Friday and Saturday) to expand parking;  

the church is expanding the south side parking lot with gravel and Bernie requests assistance from  

multiple men.  Look for a future e-mail from Bernie requesting help. 

Old Business: none 
 

New Business:   
-Webb McDonald- mentioned that Boy Scout Troop 873 will be doing yard work at our parish ground and  

invited council members to help on Sat., Nov. 5
th

 

-Bruce Allen:  on November 14
th

, Deacon Ed is requesting help load 400 meals at 6 PM for the Military  

Outreach Ministry (MOM).  He requests we wear our Knight council shirts for a photo session afterwards. 

-Terry Sandrock: (1.) Thanked our council for our support at the recent Hydrocephalus walk. 

(2.) A 9th Annual Poker Tournament that Rich Bowers and many council members have attended in the past 



 

 

will take place soon in Castle Pines area (near the Castle Pines Golf Course).  Terry will send  

out an e-mail with an E-Vite.  Half the proceeds from the tourney will go to the Bowers family.   

 

(3). Terry told us about the “GoFundMe.com” website which has been set up for Maddie Bower’s college  

Education funds.  

 

 (4.) Cherise Bowers has also set up a Wells Fargo Fund for donations for college   

Please consider contributing to these funds if you can. 

--Terry further encouraged all Knights present to plan for our own family futures in advance. 

 

 

 

DD District Deputy Bernie Kuta: proposed that we rename our council’s “Angel Fund” the “Rich Bowers  

Angel Fund”.  This motion was seconded by Bruce Allen and passed unanimously.  (The Angel Fund  

Committee is made up of the GK, DGK, Advocate and Financial Secretary.) 

 

Jason Thrun: is the leader for our St. Mark Youth group and he pleaded for more adult Catechists to help with  

Some 50 youth.  He also asked for our prayers! 

 

4th Degree Report: (Dave Stauber):  

 4th Degree Report: (Dave Stauber - FN): Pope Paul II Assembly 2937 
(1.)Deacon Ed was exemplified to the 4

th
 Degree on Sept. 18

th
 at council hall 539 in Denver, followed by  

Mass at the Cathedral Basilica of the Immaculate Conception. 
(2.)The next 4

th
 Degree Exemplification is scheduled for Saturday, February 25

th
, 2017 at Immaculate  

      Heart of Mary in Northglenn.  
(3.) A Corporate Mass has been scheduled for Sunday, November 13

th
 at 10 AM.  This date was selected  

      as it is the weekend of Veterans’ Day.  (Friday, Nov. 11
th
).  4th Degree Sir Knights should wear  

      Social Regalia (tuxes with social baldric).  Council members are encouraged to wear council shirts.   
      Fr. Frank would like Knights and their families to all sit together in the pews north of the altar for this  
      Mass.  Please remember all those who sacrificed their lives or served in the armed forces to allow  
      us to practice our religion freely in this great country. 
      Please Contact Bernie Kuta, David Barnett, or Dave Stauber with questions. 
(4.)A 4

th
 Degree social outing has been scheduled following the Corporate Mass, which includes brunch  

     at Café Mercato, 7561 Academy Blvd, Lowry, Denver, CO. at 12:15 PM.    

     After lunch, we will all be attending the “Wings Over the Rockies” Air and Space Museum at 7711 E  
    Academy Blvd #1, Denver, CO 80230 only 0.2 of a mile from the restaurant.   

 --We will begin by viewing the full size sculpture, “Lest We Forget: The Mission.”  This set of 12 statues was  

created by World War II veteran Fredric Arnold.  It will be there for only a limited time.  Sunday museum hours  

are Noon to 5 PM.   

 --Admission to the museum:  Adults $12.50, Seniors and Veterans $9, Children $6 

 --Suggested dress is tuxedos with social baldric.  Even if you are unable to attend the luncheon and museum  

Visit-please wear your social regalia to 10 AM mass in honor of Veterans’ Day. –Assembly members interested  

in assisting with arrangements should contact FN Dave Stauber. 

-Please take time to remember and pray for the souls of those lost on September 11
th
, including all the first 



 

 

responders who were there to protect and serve those in need. 
(5.) Crimson red has been selected for the color of our Assembly shirts, with button-down collars. Other  
details are to be determined. 
(6.)There will be a “Fallen Knights and Wives” Memorial Mass on November 20

th
 at the 10 AM Mass.   

Again Dave encourages us all to sit together with family and spouses in the North pews. 
 

Color Corps Commander John Wheeler: reported that 18 Color Corps Knights were part of the Honor  
Guard for Rich Bower’s funeral.  Two Assembly 2937 Honor guards attended the Mass of Hispanic Heritage  
at Corpus Christi Parish in Colorado Springs  Bishop Sheridan celebrated the Mass along with Father  
Quezada, 5 other Priests and Deacon Isidro participating.   
 
 District Deputy Bernie Kuta: (1.)Deacon Ed has a goal of raising $50,000 for the MOM ministry.  Bernie needed an  

Indication as to whether our council will support this ministry by giving a $500 donation.  Dave Barnett mentioned  

that we did support this ministry last year.  An informal vote was unanimous and Bernie’s request was seconded by  

John Wheeler; however the final vote was tabled until next month due to our bylaws.  

(2.)DGK Lazzeri was reminded that SP-7 reports are due in December for all council activities; our Annual Report  

of Service Hours is due in January (F.S. John Joseph’s responsibility).  

(3.) Bernie again mentioned the Midyear Meeting at Denver Crown Plaza, December 9th, 10th, 11
th
 (GK, DGK, FinSec, 

Membership & Program Directors encouraged  

to attend). 

   

 

Family of the Month for October- The family of the month winners were active members 

of our parish and council. They volunteered in many ministries including: EMHC, 

sacristan, pastoral council and lector. They recently moved to California and will be 

greatly missed. The Family of the Month is awarded to Ed and Lisa Belen. 

 

Knight of the Month – The Knight of the month provides leadership skills as the business 

manager of the parish and recently saved the church money on utilities by switching the 

light bulbs to LED bulbs. This Knight is a member of the finance council and a choir 

member. He supports our pastor in many ways. The Knight of the month is Fred LeBrun. 

 

November Awards: 

 

There are two families awarded for Family of the Month of November: 

 

November - Family of the month - The family of the month are active members of our 

parish and council. They participate in many ministries of our parish including: finance 

council, choir member, lector and usher. This family was instrumental with providing 

loving support to a family who lost a loved one. The Family of the Month is awarded to 

Terry and Sandy Sandrock Family. 

 

November - Family of the month - The second family of the month are parishioners who 

devote their time and talent to our council.  When asked, they provide delicious smoked 



 

 

meals. They participate in church activities and sing in the choir. This family was also 

instrumental with providing loving support to a family who lost a loved one. The Family 

of the Month is awarded to Carlo and Susan Turchiano Family. 

 

November - Knight of the month – The Knight of the month has recently been active 

with the Knights and volunteered his time helping with the stewardship luncheon this past 

October.  He gives his time to St. Mark as a sacristan and EMHC.  This Knight accepted 

an officer position after being asked, while others were hesitant to volunteer. The knight 

of the month goes to our new Financial Secretary, John Joseph. 

 
Good of the Order for November: (Recorder apologizes in advance for misspellings!) 
The Gierlocke Family 
Dick Lowry 
Angie Lucerno 
Jack Wilson 
Manual Rosales 
Jose G. Mendez, Jr. 
Jim Crane (friend of David Caton’s with ALS) 
Cherise, Maddie and Alex Bowers 
Soul of PGK Brother Rich Bowers 
Kelly and Bill Powledge 
Shelby, Jolene and JJ, Charlie and Sylvia Powledge 
Nathan Hively and Family 
The Meg and Jim Belizio Family 
Fr. Quezada 
Fr. Bromlage 
The Ruth Tebbe Family 
Bishop Sheridan 
The Michaud Family 
Judy Macosko 
Nancy Peterson 
Liz Johnson and unborn child 
Bob and Maggie Wynne 
Webb McDonald and family 
Jeff Gysin and Family 
Kristan Leonard 
Howard Smith 
Julia Roguski 
Teagan Brooks 
Rich sandrock 
Adrianna Sanford 
Fr. Ed Kinerk 
Carlo Turchian and family 
Fred LeBrun and family 



 

 

John Wheeler 
Ricardo Cárdenas 
John Herskovits and family 
Mary Lou Wilwerding 
Kendra Wheeler 
Kim Kronenberg 
Christine Chavez 
Maggie Wynne 
David Ulmer 
AJ Stapleton Family 
Carolyn Caton 
Mary Caton 
 

Position Name Phone 

Council Officers and 

Directors:  

Chaplain 

 

 

Fr. Francisco Quezada 

 

 

720-348-9700 ext 209 

Grand Knight Tim Mosholder 303-470-3288 

Dep. Grand Knight Dan Lazzeri 303-346-0695 

Chancellor Chet Elder 303-683-4575 

Recorder David Caton 720-324-4989  

Financial Secretary Ed Belen 303-953-9237 

Treasurer Bruce Allen 303-882-1008  

Advocate Patrick McAllen 303-683-2757  

Warden Dave Barnett 720-859-7715  

Inside Guard Dave Stauber 303-723-0810 

Outside Guard Carlo Turchiano 303-470-0211  

Trustee 1 Year Robert Wilson 303-371-1683 

Trustee 2 Year Bernie Kuta                                       303-346-8830 

Trustee 3 Year Rich Bowers 303-829-7438 

Lecturer Christopher Harden 720-482-1012 

Membership Director CHET ELDER 303-683-4575 

Council Director Rusty Hogan 303-495-0676 

Family Director Kurt Haneke 303-912-1171 

Community Director Ben Mottinger  303-818-3539 

Pro Life Peter Hjelmstad 303-683-4575  

Church Director  Dan Timmerman         303-683-0153 

Youth Director Bradley Scott    Bradley@thescotts.com 

 

 
 
 
 
 



 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 

  
 

     

    



 

 

    



 

 

    

     

      

           

     

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

      

     



 

 

      



 

 

      

     

      

     

      

      

      

     

            

      

    

      

     

       


